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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

Enterprise
! Aqua class have been taking part in Enterprise 

sessions.  These sessions will form part of their 

unit awards.  This half term they have been 

creating beautiful Christmas crafts.  These 

included Christmas cards, Christmas tags, clay 

and wood tree hangings.  They will all be 

available to buy at the Christmas Fair. 

Pupils discussed together which items they wanted to create.  

They then had to look at pricing and talked about the suitability 

of grouping certain pieces together for sale.  They looked at 

packaging and agreed on the ‘look’ that they were aiming for.   

Aqua pupils will be taking part in setting 

up the stall for the Christmas fair and 

selling the pieces.  This will be part of 

their unit awards.  The money raised will 

be going towards Hollywater School 

funds to support the learning of all 

pupils. 

We look forward to seeing you 

on the day! 


